From: Duggan, Matthew (MARAD) <matthew.duggan@dot.gov=

Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 9:35 AM

To: Dillingham City Harbor <harbor@dillinghamak.us=

Cc: Smith, Colleen (MARAD) <colleen.smith@dot.gov=

Subject: RE: Justification for Noncompetitive Proposals - P24 City of Dillingham

Good morning Danny,

Thank you for your patience as we reviewed the justification form you sent. Upon review, MARAD takes no exception
with your stated justifications for noncompetitive procurement.

As discussed, if you would like to move forward in securing these services, please populate the attached pre-award costs
application and return for our review and determination prior to incurring and expending any costs.

Please let me know if you have any guestions. Thanks.

Regards,

Matt Duggan

Supervisory Grants Management Specialist

Office of Port Infrastructure Development

U.S. Department of Transportation - Maritime Administration
matthew.duggan@dot.gov




